
To whom this may concern, 

 This letter is to voice my concern with the possible new parking  regulations  to be made on 

Garland Lane as stated in letter sent to us  by the city of London dated  April 30 2014 File # :210 040 

19000. First this issue was already dealt with over a year ago by installing no parking on one side at all 

corners. This cleared up the congestion and made room for vehicles to pass safely. If you restrict the 

parking  times as suggested this means we will not be able to park ourselves on the street if so needed? 

Also anyone visiting such as our own kids who's children (our grandchildren) get out of school at this 

same time won't be able to park on our street.  We do not have room in our laneway for visitors. 

 In my opinion this should be a Board of Education problem to deal with since they closed a 

school  which forced parents to drive out of their area. Lord Nelson school has ample yard space that 

part of could serve as additional parking along the side and back, or a drop off/pick up lane could be 

created at the front of the school. 

                              Regards, B.Stokes 

 

Brad Stokes 

120 Garland Lane  

London Ont. 

I grant permission to post this on the Public Agenda. 

  

 


